Shelagh Delaney

From: e w <lizwit2001@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 3, 2023 9:19 PM
To: Shelagh Delaney; Shelagh Delaney
Subject: PB2023-22

To Ms. Delaney

| am aware that the above article waiting for approval has been delayed from July 25 to August 8, 2023.

How is it then possible for Eastward Companies to proceed, without approval, by putting in place a rough road on the
above property? Trees have been removed in order for this road to go in. It would appear that this project is a "done
deal" without any planning board approval. How is that possible ? Kindly explain, as | am not the only long time Harwich
taxpayer who has noticed this latest move by Bill Marsh et al.

| trust that you will make this known to your fellow planning board members.

| look forward to hearing from you regarding this issue.

Elizabeth Wittenstein

lizwit2001@yahoo.com
508 463 7441



